
 
 

Faculty Position in Condensed Matter Theory 
University of Pittsburgh 

Department of Physics and Astronomy 
 

The Department of Physics and Astronomy at the University of Pittsburgh 
(http://www.physicsandastronomy.pitt.edu/) invites applications for a new faculty member 
in Theoretical Condensed Matter Physics. This appointment, which is subject to budgetary 
approval, will be in the tenure stream at the Assistant Professor level and will begin with 
the Fall Term 2014, or thereafter.  
 
While applications over a wide range of specialties are encouraged, the successful 
candidate will enhance or strategically complement existing theoretical and experimental 
programs in our department.  
 
There will be some preference given to applications of those working in the following 
areas: Quantum Physics at the Interface of Physics, Biology and Quantum Information; 
Statistical Physics, Biophysics and Soft Condensed Matter; Strongly Correlated Systems; 
Quantum Gases. If appropriate, the successful candidate would be associated with the 
newly established Pitt Quantum Initiative (http://www.pqi.pitt.edu). 
 
All candidates should have the potential to teach effectively at both the graduate and 
undergraduate levels and to attract external funding for a creative, independent and broad-
based research program.  
 
To ensure full consideration, complete applications should be received by November 15, 
2013. However, applications will be accepted for the duration of the search. Applicants 
should email PDF documents (preferably a single document) containing a cover letter, 
curriculum vitae, bibliography, statement of research interests, and brief teaching statement 
to pasearch+cmt@pitt.edu. In addition, applicants should arrange to have at least three 
letters of reference sent to: CM-Theory Search Committee, Department of Physics and 
Astronomy, University of Pittsburgh, Pittsburgh, PA 15260. The University of Pittsburgh 
is an Affirmative Action, Equal Opportunity Employer. Women and members of minority 
groups under-represented in academia are especially encouraged to apply. 


